

Shari Brannock <brannock@cpcsteam.org>

Accepted APPR Implementation Certification

1 message

APPRCERT@mail.nysed.gov < APPRCERT@mail.nysed.gov>

Thu, Aug 21, 2014 at 2:08 PM

To: brannock@cpcsteam.org Cc: apprcert@mail.nysed.gov

Dear Superintendent Shari Brannock,

We are in receipt of your signed APPR Implementation Certification submitted on 8/21/2014. Thank you for your response.

Please remember that, further to the instructions contained in the Specific Certifications section of the form, all data must be submitted to the Commissioner by August 27, 2014, to the extent practicable, and no later than October 17, 2014.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above or other sections of your Implementation Certification, please contact the APPR Team at APPRCERT@mail.nysed.gov.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

New York State Education Department

Dashboard for CROWN POINT CSD - Outbox





